
From: Dave Burges
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Cc: Nina Burges; Melissa Koutavas
Subject: RE: Liquor (Rural Hotels Concession) Amendment Bill 2017
Date: Sunday, 23 April 2017 9:35:11 AM

Good morning.
 
Council considered this matter at their meeting of 21 April 2017 and resolved to strongly support this initiative.
 Council believes it is critical to keep viable the hotels in very small, rural and remote regions. These hotels are
 often the only establishment to provide a sense of community as well as providing for tourists and travellers by
 way of food, drink, amenities, assistance, direction etc.
 
Should you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me directly.
 
Regards
 
Dave Burges                         E  

Chief Executive Officer            P  
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